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IEC Meeting 
February 22, 2018 

 
Members Present: 
 
Bryan Davis 
Darcy Bragg 
Boris Peltsverger 
Thelma Sexton 
Lisa Cooper 
Christie Ward 
Lynda Lee Purvis 
David Jenkins 
Christy Barry 
Teresa Teasley 
 
Members Absent: 
 
Phil Szmedra 
Robert Bennett 
Cynthia Holloway 
Silvio Polly-Valladao 
Keba Taylor 
Joseph Comeau 
Kelly McCoy 
Cody King 
Ru Story- Huffman 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 3:30 PM by Darcy Bragg. 
 
Minutes from December 11, 2017 were discussed. Lisa Cooper motioned for approval of the 
minutes. Dr. Davis seconded and the minutes were approved. 

Dr. Davis opened the meeting with a discussion of NSSE 2017 Snapshot.  Of note was student 
behaviors. 

Learning Strategies:  discussion of 2017 NSSE particularly 9 a., b. and c.  The learning strategies 
comparison peers was lower from previous (NSSE 2104) submission. The group examined could 
this change be to on-line classes? A suggestion to have on-line faculty encourage strategies of 
item 9, a., b. and c.  A question rose as to whether or not we have the data to review if/how many 
on-line students participated in NSSE.  
 
Effective Teaching Practice.  NSSE 5.a. – 5.e.  Experiences with faculty. Again, the question was 
brought to the group are these experiences in on-line classes or face-to-face classes. In addition, 
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senior students versus freshman students.  The majority of freshman would not be in on-line 
classes. 
 
Quality of Interactions:  NSSE 31.a. – 13. E. These was an overall drop from previous NSSE 
(2014) from 61 to 47 recorded in 2107.  Of note was the change in peer groups from the 2014 
NSSE and the 2017 NSSE. 
 
After conversation regarding on-line and face-to-face students, the group inquired if the data 
could be extracted by those seniors who took all course work on-line?  And, could there be 
differentiation in residential students and commuter students?  A suggestion to drill down on 
those particular NSSE items discussed was agreed. 
 
Dialogue about when/how to present this information to faculty and campus wide followed. 
 
Next meeting date is March 22, 2018. 
 
Discussion on meeting schedule for the spring of 2018. 
 
Meeting was adjourned by Darcy Bragg at 4:17 p.m. 
 
Minutes submitted by Thelma Sexton 
 
 


	Dr. Davis opened the meeting with a discussion of NSSE 2017 Snapshot.  Of note was student behaviors.

